
 

 

 

Thursday 21st March 2024  

  

 

Year 13 Letter of Information. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Wednesday we released examination timetables for the summer exams to Year 13 students, any 

student yet to collect theirs must come to Study6 to do so as soon as possible. It is very important 

that students look carefully through these timetables and are aware of the time and date of each 

paper they are required to sit during this time.  

With examinations commencing on Monday 13th May 2024, for the majority of Year 13 students their 

last full day in school will be on Friday 10th May, which from 11:40am will be a celebration event.  

For students who have outstanding coursework or who have been identified through the latest set of 

trial examinations as being at risk of underachieving in one or more subjects, contact will be made on 

any individual basis with yourselves to discuss the nature of their Study Leave provision. 

On Thursday 27th June we will celebrate student’s time with us at The Summer Ball which will be held 

at the 1940s Club in Ramsey, more information will be sent home in due course.  

Results Day will take place on Thursday 15th August and results will be available at the school from 

8am. Should students not be able to collect their results in person on that day they need to email Ms 

Bennett in the Examinations Office lbennett@abbey.college by Friday 19th July so that arrangements 

can be made for results to be emailed to them. 

  

Yours faithfully 

  

Samantha Moore 

Head of Sixth Form 


